
 

 

 

 

 

14.08.2014 

 

NOTICE 

 

All F.E. (Electronics, Computer, Information Technology and 
Electronics & Telecommunication) students who are eligible for taking 
admission to SE in 2014-15 and desire to change their present branch are 
hereby informed to submit their application on a plain paper in the office on 
14th August, 2014 by 1.00 p.m. 

Students should mention their present branch and the desired branch in 
their application.  Also attach a copy of the result (Sem I) along with the 
application. 

 The above transfers are subject to vacancies in the respective branches. 

 The transfers will be effected today (i.e.) 14th August, 2014 at 4.00 p.m. 
in the principal’s Cabin. 
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